
 
From: Johan Jensen [mailto:Johan.Jensen@equalityhumanrights.com]  
Sent: 12 June 2009 17:26 
Subject: Meeting note from EHRC Equality Bill Meeting - Race equality 

Dear colleagues, 
 
Many thanks for attending the Equality Bill Roundtable on 4 June with Trevor Phillips. 
We hope you found the meeting as useful as we did and that we can continue to work 
together to ensure the success of the Bill.  
 
Please find attached below a copy of the action points from the meeting. In particular, I 
would like to draw your attention to action point one, three and nine which require 
actions from the group. Actions remaining for the Commission will be taken forward in 
the near future.   
 

1.   Legal Policy to circulate a list of public bodies currently subject to the single public 
duty to all stakeholders.  

2.   ROTA will share their paper highlighting concerns around which public authorities 
fall under the scope of the new Bill (ROTA).  

3.   The Commission asked members of the group to submit evidence of bodies they 
felt would be exempt from the duty (ALL).  

4.   Particular concern was raised around Student Unions neglecting their 
responsibilities under PSDs either because they believe they are not within the 
scope of the legislation, or because Unions champion freedom of speech ahead of 
their PSDs responsibilities. Legal Policy to clarify  

5.   The Commission to do more work around Joint Committee on Human Rights 
(JCHR) 2008 report which includes definition and list of public functions. 

6.   The Commission will keep all stakeholders informed on progress with guidance.  
7.   Stakeholder Relations will circulate EHRC’s position on extension of the Public 

Sector Equality Duty to Religion and Belief to Race Equality stakeholders 
(Actioned, please see email sent on 4 June) 

8.   Stakeholder Relations Team to send John Azah (Bforec) the link to EHRC 
consultation survey on guidance (Actioned).  

9.   Alex Goldberg, London Jewish Forum, to send the Commission the top 5-6 ‘bug 
bears’ on guidance problems.  

10.    Legal Policy will work on developing a paper which contains key amendments to 
the bill agreed and signed by key race stakeholders. (David Ruebain)  

11.    The Commission will carry out more work around reassuring race organisations 
of its commitment to race equality and will produce a similar EHRC publication to 
‘Sex and Power’ for each of the strands. 



12.    The Commission offered support to Rupert Daniel in addressing his local 
authority to explain how the PSD does not water down their duty to race.  

13.    The Commission will schedule another meeting after committee stage. 
 
If you have any amendments, additions or response please send these to me and I will 
circulate to the group and relevant individuals within the Commission.  
 
We will be in touch in due course regarding the next set of meetings. If you have any 
other queries please feel free to contact me directly.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Johan 
 
Johan Jensen 
Senior Stakeholder Relations Officer 
 
Equality and Human Rights Commission 
3 More London 
Riverside, Tooley Street 
SE1 2RG 
 
Tel: 020 3117 0313 
Fax: 020 7407 7557 
Email: johan.jensen@equalityhumanrights.com 
Web: www.equalityhumanrights.com  
 
 

 
Working Better 
Meeting the changing needs of families, workers and employers in the 21st century. To 
find out more about our new policy initiative visit: 
www.equalityhumanrights.com/workingbetter 
 
Our vision 
A society built on fairness and respect. People confident in all aspects of their diversity. 
 
Legal disclaimer 
This email has been originated in the Equality and Human Rights Commission, which is 
an information and guidance service and not a legal advice service. If you require legal 
advice, please contact a solicitor. This paragraph does not apply to an individual who is 
assisted under section 28 Equality Act 2006. 
 
This email message, including any attachments, is from the Equality and Human Rights 
Commission and is intended for the addressee only. It may contain information that is 



privileged and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy, 
distribute or take any action in reliance of it. 
 
Security warning: Please note that this email has been created in the knowledge that 
Internet email is not a 100% secure communications medium. We advise that you 
understand and accept this lack of security when emailing us. 
 
If this email message has been sent to you in error, please notify us immediately by 
replying to this email. The Equality and Human Rights Commission accepts no 
responsibility for any changes made to this message after it has been sent by the 
original author. This email or any of its attachments may contain data that falls within 
the scope of the Data Protection Acts. You must ensure that any handling or processing 
of such data by you is fully compliant with the requirements of the Data Protection Act 
1984 and 1998. 
 
The Equality and Human Rights Commission was established by the Equality Act 2006 
as the Commission for Equality and Human Rights. 


